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Dear readers,

even with its third anniversary coming up this July, EMIR is far from being a task to cross off from your to-do list yet.
While certain requirements and procedures provided for under EMIR are yet to be implemented or completed, the
review of EMIR has already begun. Therefore, the current edition of Insights – Derivatives once again focuses on
this central piece of European derivatives regulation.

Please find below the latest most relevant developments concerning EMIR.

Sincerely yours,

Andres Prescher

Ansprechpartner:
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